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Introduction 

The staff and community desire to give input in the development of the Return to Learn 

Adaptive Plan.  Surveys sent out earlier this month generated plenty of responses and helped 

in the guidance of plan development.  Surveys are one of the tools used by the District to 

create community engagement opportunities.  

Executive Summary  

The presentations will highlight the responses from the parents and staff regarding a variety 

of topics related to the impact COVID-19 is having in providing a safe environment at school 

sites for students and adults. 

Opportunities for questions and discussion from the Board will follow the presentation. 

 


